Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Five announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, March 22, 2017, 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.

PLACE: West Melbourne City Hall, 2240 Minton Rd., West Melbourne, FL 32904
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Project I.D.: 433654-1-52-01
Federal Aid Project No: 2561-076-P
Project Description: SR 500 (US 192) at Wickham Road/Minton Road Intersection Improvement Project
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is conducting a public workshop for SR 500 (US 192) at Wickham Road/Minton Road intersection improvement project. The proposed improvements will include milling and resurfacing of existing travel lanes, replacement of two existing mast arms, upgraded pavements markings, replacement of existing curb ramps, installation of pedestrian lighting, and improvements to the existing drainage and ITS system. We will present the design improvement with turning lanes for the intersection.
A flyer will be distributed at the meeting.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Leonel Cortes Laclaustra, PE at (386)943-5408 or by e-mail at Leonel.Cortes@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Leonel Cortes Laclaustra, P.E. at (386)943-5408 or by e-mail at Leonel.Cortes@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Mr. Leonel Cortes Laclaustra, P.E. at (386)943-5408 or by e-mail at Leonel.Cortes@dot.state.fl.us.
